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Dear Hilary Hanslip,
 
I am a resident of  Seckford Heights and have always considered myself to be a
 Woodbridge resident, where I conduct all of my shopping and business,  rather than
 Martlesham. I very much see the area as an extension of Woodbridge, quite remote from our
 Parish of Martlesham. I would, therefore, wish to see the area come under the Woodbridge
 Neighbourhood Plan.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
David Rich




